
Dear Parents, 

Our year is off to a great start and the children are doing fantastic!  We 

have been working especially hard on our reading behaviors and how to 

choose good fit books.  An important part of choosing good fit books is 

having a wide variety of books to choose from.  Currently, our classroom 

library has a variety of choices, but as always we would like to have 

more!     Unfortunately each year we have a number of books that are 

too loved and used to make it to the next year and they have to be 

discarded.  This can hurt the size of our library and the variety of the 

choices for the children.   
 

How can you help?  When you are going through your child’s 

bookshelves and come across books that are no longer age appropriate, 

don’t forget us!  We don’t care what time of year it is or what the reading 

level of the book is, if the book is in good condition we will find a home 

for it!  Your child’s beloved books will become someone else’s new 

favorite. 
 

Thanks for thinking of us! 
 

 


